
 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

We are nearing the end of the term and I am sure that you are all 
looking forward to a well-deserved break. In this term, we have 
seen an enormous effort from children not only in their learning in 
ensuring that they are always ready, respectful and safe. This has 
allowed every child to thrive. Well done to all of our 
pupils! 

Over the break, please enjoy the weather with your 
children and get ready to join us for No Mobile May! 

Attendance 

You will know that we, along with Hampshire and the Department for Education, highly value 
attendance as it has a significant impact on children’s mental and emotional wellbeing, 
alongside their academic attainment. We want to say a huge thank you to everyone who is 
ensuring that their child attends regularly and on time.  

Our school attendance is currently 97.8% which means that our pupils have the best 
chance to be successful in their school life.  

Thank you! If you need any support to assist your child into school, please do not hesitate 
to call us.  

  



Key Dates 

April  

Thursday 3rd April: TT Rockstars Day (dress as your 
favourite rockstar!)  

House times tables competition 

Wednesday 2nd April-Friday 4th April: Annual reports 
to parents 

Tuesday 22nd April: First day of Summer 1 Term 

Wednesday 20th April: Think Safe, Year 6 

May 

Friday 2nd May: Parents V Kids cricket 

Monday 5th May: Bank Holiday—no children in school 

Thursday 8th May: Winchester Science Centre, Year 5 

W/C Monday 12th May: Resilience Week 

W/C Monday 12th May: SATs Week, Year 6 

Friday 16th May: House event—Tug of War 

Wednesday 21st May: Talavera Treat 

Thursday 22nd May: Nepali Day 

Friday 23rd May: Year 6 photos 

Friday 23rd May: Last day of term 

Saturday 24th May-Sunday 1st June: Half-term—no children in school 

June 

Playing Out Safely 

As the weather continues (hopefully) to get 
nicer, please continue to talk to your children 
about how to behave safely outside. It is easy 
for children to lose track of time or to go 
further than you have allowed without thinking.  

Playing out is vital for children’s development 
but please ensure that they are aware of things 
such as crossing roads safely.  

Thank you for your continued support! 



 



 



 



 



 


